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UPDATE 1.3.2020: Gerald has been located. 
 

ORIGINAL 1.2.2020: The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance 
from the public in 
locating an adult male. 

 

Gerald Wolf was last seen on Wednesday, January 1st at 1900 Northeast 56th Street in 
the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Gerald is a 69 year old, W/M, 5’11”, and weighs approximately 200 pounds. Unknown 
clothing description. He left the residence driving a blue 2017 Chevy Cruz, Florida tag 
350TXW. Gerald suffers from depression. 
 

Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of this missing endangered male is 
encouraged to contact Missing Person Detective Jennifer Saint-Jean at 954-828-5570. 
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